[image: ]

[image: Macintosh HD:Users:DKoh:Documents:Work:Clients:06_CoCollective:Dragon:Design:0926:AIG_logo.pdf]


AIG Programs - Underwriting Bulletin
	99 High Street, 25th Floor
Boston, MA 02110
January 13, 2016

Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Program Underwriting Authority document.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority document, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager.


Title: Communication & Confirmation of AIG Programs Filing Material

Please be advised that AIG Programs will begin uploading filed product material (rates, rules and forms) upon their approval to our Program Administrators’ Website (www.aigprograms.net).  This new procedure will allow for the website to serve as an electronic repository for your Program’s product information as well as a consistent method of communication to you. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Upon the posting of approved products and related information, you will be sent an e-mail (for Program-specific filings) or Underwriting Bulletin (for AIG Programs Division wide filings) directing you to retrieve the material from the website.

This information will be posted under the Product Lines section of the website (under the applicable line of business) and located in the “Approved Filings” subsection.

To the extent the product information is specific and designated only to your Program(s) with us, the information will only be made available to you under your PA-specific section of the website. 

Please note that, upon each user first accessing posted product information, the website will ask the user to click a confirmation button acknowledging receipt of the information.  After this initial access, subsequent accessing of the information will not require confirmation unless the information has been updated and you have been notified to retrieve the updates.

As a reminder, all Program Administrators are required to have access to the PA Website.  If anyone in your office wishes to gain access, please visit www.aigprograms.net and click on the “Request a Password” link.

Should you have any questions or require additional information on anything above, please contact your AIG Programs Manager.  Thank you.

The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.
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